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From: Anne Schoenemann
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: April 7th - Summit Credit Union Proposal
Date: Monday, April 7, 2025 10:20:26 AM

You don't often get email from acm071061@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Members,
I support the staff recommendation, "... a condition of approval for "thicker, more year-round
landscaping" for a barrier to prevent headlights from cars in the drive-through shining
off the property."
Thank you for your consideration,
Anne Schoenemann
-- 
Anne Schoenemann (she, her, hers)
704 Herndon Dr, #101
Madison, WI  53718
acm071061@gmail.com
Volunteer Site Coordinator for 
Second Harvest Rimrock Mobile Food Pantry
608-839-8045
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